
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY - TITLE V

In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of the Treasury 
policy, Peninsula Community Federal Credit Union is prohibited from 
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, age, or 
disability. Peninsula Community Federal Credit Union is committed to 
ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, denied the 
benefits of, or subject to discrimination on the basis of race, color, or 
national origin in its programs and activities. If you feel you have been 
discriminated against, submit a complaint of discrimination, by mail to: 
U.S. Department of the Treasury, Office of Civil Rights and Equal 
Employment Opportunity, 1500 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W., Washington, 
D.C. 20220, (202) 622-1160 (phone), (202) 622-0367 (fax), or email 
crcomplaints@treasury.gov.   




